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The O0ffice of Tax Simplification is looking for people to join its team.

We are advertising for up to 3 tax professionals with current or recent
experience in the private sector or within government, to work with us full
or part-time for the next 9 to 12 months or possibly longer, on a variety of
areas of 0TS work.

If you are interested you can find out more about these posts and apply here
through the civil service jobs website.

The closing date for applications is 2 March 2017.
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